
Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for participating in our Holistic Health 

Program. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us as we strive to improve our offerings. We would appreciate it 

if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding your experience. 

Feedback Questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the program? 

• Were there any areas you feel could be improved? 

• How did the program impact your holistic health journey? 

• Would you recommend this program to others? Why or why not? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback or fill out the attached survey. Your input will help 

us enhance future programs. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


